





Dear Parents:


	 I love visiting the kiddos in their 
classrooms for chapel each week! Last week 
we talked about Thanksgiving, our Amazing 
God and His good gifts, and all that we have 
to be thankful for. It was wonderful watching 
their faces as we talked about how blessed 
we are and that we can share our gifts with others. Thank you again for participating in Operation 
Christmas Child – together we sent 44 shoebox gifts to children in need!


Now we get to learn about the greatest gift of all; Baby Jesus! It’s a delight to celebrate the 
true meaning of Christmas with preschoolers…ask them to share the 
Christmas story with you over the next few weeks!


	 It’s time to start thinking about enrolling your child for next fall. We 
begin accepting applications for re-enrollment on January 4, 2021.  
Enrollment forms will be sent home before Christmas break.  Priority is 
given to currently enrolled families and Zion members. Beginning February 
1, enrollment opens to the public on a first come – first serve basis.  Many 
classes fill up fast so please get your applications in ASAP.


	 May the good news of our Savior’s birth fill your hearts with joy!


Grace and Peace,


Barb Ballif 


HIGHLIGHTS:

Mark your calendar for re-enrollment beginning January 4, 2021!  
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Miss Sabrina's Sweeties

Hello Parents,

I am so thankful for my sweet class 
this year.  Thank you for meeting 
with me and talking about your 

wonderful child.  We had so much fun last 
month with learning the letters A, B and S.  
Letter A: we tasted so many different apples 
and talked about ants always being busy 
working.  Letter S: we talked about sheep and 
had fun playing in the snow.  Letter B: we had 
fun learning about bees, having bread and 
butter and blowing bubbles.  December is here 
and we will be decorating gingerbread men 
and talking about the birth of Jesus and 
hearing the Christmas story.  

I love you all and thank you for sharing your 
kiddos with me.

Miss Sabrina


Miss Lezlie's Sunshines

Dear families,

I pray you have all had a 
wonderful season of “thanks” 
and enjoyed the Thanksgiving 
holiday with your loved ones.  I 
have so much to be grateful for 

and the blessing of being your child’s teacher 
is at the top of my list. Thank you!!  Our class 
is getting full and I’m also so grateful for the 
new friends we welcomed in November!

I am beyond excited to welcome December 
and the most wonderful time of the year.  
Christmas is my favorite time and all of the 
love that surrounds it.  Celebrating Jesus and 
his birth is a true joy to experience with a 
classroom full of sweet little friends!  In the 
Sunshine class, we welcome the Christmas 

season in full swing!  Lots of fun Christmas 
arts and crafts, music, stories, a  Christmas 
party and also a “giving party” for the kiddos!  
More details to come and lots of parent 
volunteer opportunities, so keep your eyes 
open! 

Thank you for sharing your precious little angel 
with us all and choosing us for their preschool 
experience.  It is my honor to be your child’s 
teacher this year. If there is anyway I can be of 
service to you and your families, please let me 
know! 💕 

With love,

Miss Lezlie


Miss Chris's Campers

We are busy in our classroom 
working on our letters. Thus 
far, we have focused on the 
letters "A," "B," "C," "H," "L," 
"M," "S," and "T". The children 
have done well thinking of 
things that start with these 

letters. As a review, please continue to spark 
their memories of these letters at home with 
various holiday themed words starting with the 
letters listed above. 

We will continue to work on our letters, writing 
our names, our numbers and much more. We 
are having our Christmas party Thursday and 
Friday, December 17th and 18th. If you would 
like to bring in treats, (they have to be store 
bought) please let me know. I am thankful for 
all my families. God Bless every one of you!

Stay safe,

Miss Chris 


  Let Me Shine shares God's love with His children and provides a welcoming 
Christian environment where a child can grow spiritually, socially and intellectually.
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